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Our ref: IRF20/4684 

Mr Adrian Panuccio 
General Manager 
MidCoast Council 
PO Box 450 
Forster NSW 2428 
 
 
Dear Mr Panuccio 
 
Planning proposals PP_2012_GLAKE_001_00, PP_2014_GLAKE_007_00 and  
PP_2015_GLOUC_001_00 – Alteration of Gateway determinations 
 
I refer to Council’s request on 1 October 2020 requesting to not proceed with the 
following planning proposals:  

• PP_2012_GLAKE_001_00; 

• PP_2014_GLAKE_007_00; and 

• PP_2015_GLOUC_001_00.  
 

As delegate of the Minister for Planning and Public Spaces, I have determined in 
accordance with section 3.34(7) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 
1979 to alter the Gateway determinations (since altered) for the above planning 
proposals to not proceed.  
 
A copy of the alterations of Gateway determinations are enclosed. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries about this matter, I have arranged for  
Mr Ken Phelan, Planning Officer, Central Coast and Hunter Region to assist you. Mr 
Phelan can be contacted on (02) 4904 2705. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
26/10/2020 

Dan Simpkins 
Director, Central Coast and Hunter Region 
Planning and Assessment 
 
Enclosed: Alteration of Gateway determinations  


